[image: image1.png]e
M Erie Ink
A writing space for youth




Dear Parent/Guardian,
Lake Erie Ink believes that all children should have the opportunity to express themselves and develop their voices as writers and citizens.  Therefore we offer full and partial waivers for participants under the following circumstances:

1.  If your family is going through a period of financial hardship, please complete and return the letter below requesting a full or partial waiver of the registration fee.  

2. If you have more than one child registered with Lake Erie Ink, the second child’s registration fee will be less $15.00.  
To request financial aid, please tear off and return the letter below.
Dear Lake Erie Ink:

I am applying for financial aid for my child/children ______________________ ___________________________ to attend Lake Erie Ink for the _________ (Summer, Fall, Winter, Spring) Quarter.  
I am able to pay __________ of the total registration fee.
Parent Signature________________________________________________

Date  ______________________________________

216-320-4757   www.lakeerieink.org

2843 Washington Boulevard, Cleveland Heights, Ohio  44118

